
Cemetery Trustees Minutes 
October 18, 2016  
 
Meeting opened at 6:30 PM 
  
In attendance were Chairman Susan Weeks , Guy Pike, Peter Sluski, and Sexton Steve Honeycutt. 
  
The minutes of 4 Oct 2016 were approved as written. 
  
Sue Weeks discussed the moving of a commemorative bench that is actually in a roadway with Mrs. 
Nancy Vittum. It must be set on a substantial base. Guy will investigate what is required. 
 
Guy will check with Mark Eldridge concerning his current expenses and discuss anticipated fall clean up 
requirements. 
  
 Discussion of possible uses of a surplus of funds in the Old Cemetaries line led to the decision to 
purchase replacement fencing for the Townhouse cemetary. The Sexton will look into cedar fencing in 
an effort to obtain a longer lasting product. 
  
Discussion of the budget for 2017 was spirited with all present contributing ideas and concerns. 
Proposed numbers were set and Chairman Weeks will contact the Admin Assistant to set up a 
presentation for the Selectmen's approval. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 1Nov 2016. 
  
Public input is always welcome. 
  
The meeting adjourned a 7:29 pm 
  
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees  
 


